

## SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1

## SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF MULTI-PURPOSE VEHICLES

ΤO

**All Prospective Bidders** 

Members, HO-BAC-PGCS

Others Concerned

In view of the presidential announcement of a "community quarantine" in Metro Manila due to COVID-19, please be informed that the scheduled Submission and Opening of Bids on 24 March 2020 at 1:00 p.m. and 2:00 p.m., respectively, which was posted in the PPA and PhilGEPS websites on 03 March 2020, is hereby postponed until further notice.

Issued this 13th day of March 2020

THE BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE:

By:

MARK JON S. PALOMAR Chairperson, HO-BAC-PGCS